

Name: _____

Date: .../.../2023

Class: S5

Tel: 038 255 2594

LESSON 3 – PERSONAL FEELINGS PRESENTATION & KET SPEAKING

A. RULES FOR SUCCESSFUL PRESENTATIONS

- Get to **KNOW YOUR AUDIENCE**.
- Be **CLEVER WITH CONTENT** and **MINDFUL OF THE TIME YOU HAVE**.
- Put yourself in the audience's shoes when **DESIGNING THE PRESENTATION**.
- **GET FEEDBACK** from someone who's not afraid to hurt your feelings.
- **PRACTICE. PRACTICE. PRACTICE.**

☞ Topic: What makes me happy

*Các con học thuộc, luyện bài nói tại nhà và quay video, gửi cho trung tâm qua email S345.mschi@gmail.com nhé! (Khuyến khích các con thực hiện)

B. HOMEWORK.

I. Circle the mistake and correct it.

0. No one is busiest than our boss.

A **(B)** C

___busier___

1. Life in the countryside is peacefuler than that in the city.

A B C

2. That clown wore a looking-scary mask, so we ran away.

A B C

3. Yesterday, many birds came and chirp in our garden.

A B C

4. We will visit the taller office building in Europe tomorrow.

A B C

5. We builded a hospital together a few years ago.

A B C

II. Circle the word with the underlined part that has a different pronunciation from others.

- | | | | | |
|----|----------------|----------------|-----------------|----------------|
| 0. | <u>liked</u> | <u>helped</u> | <u>crashed</u> | <u>cried</u> |
| 1. | <u>curved</u> | <u>chirped</u> | <u>sketched</u> | <u>watched</u> |
| 2. | <u>climbed</u> | <u>headed</u> | <u>attended</u> | <u>needed</u> |
| 3. | <u>failed</u> | <u>reached</u> | <u>solved</u> | <u>agreed</u> |
| 4. | <u>walked</u> | <u>looked</u> | <u>hoped</u> | <u>formed</u> |
| 5. | <u>stopped</u> | <u>washed</u> | <u>wanted</u> | <u>parked</u> |

III. Rearrange the following sentences.

0. I / little / was / girl / a / ten years ago.
⇒ ***I was a little girl ten years ago*** _____.
1. the / most magical / Scoring / in football. / a goal / is / moment
⇒ _____
2. didn't / France / win / last year. / the World Cup
⇒ _____
3. school hall. / our / This street / narrower / is / than
⇒ _____
4. enchanting / an / view / Our hotel / has / to the sea.
⇒ _____

IV. Fill in the blank with a word that has the CLOSEST meaning as the underlined part. There are two options you do not need.

narrow	busy	pavements	noisy
colourful	magical	mysterious	remote

0. Her words have magic to help us perform better on stage.
⇒ _____ magical _____
1. He bought me a strange and interesting box for my birthday.
⇒ _____
2. Students are wearing clothes in different colors for the school party.
⇒ _____
3. Many people are waiting for the bus on two sides of the road.
⇒ _____
4. On Halloween night, children made a lot of noise on the street.
⇒ _____
5. The President has a lot of work to do every day.
⇒ _____

PART 3 Questions 14-18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Sophia Capaldi – Young Businesswoman of the Year

Sophia Capaldi has just won the *Young Businesswoman of the Year* competition. She is the youngest woman to have ever won it. She comes from quite a poor family and when she was a child her parents couldn't buy her things that her friends had. That is when Sophia started to look on eBay and in shops that sell used or second-hand things at very low prices.



Sophia soon thought that she could buy things very cheaply and sell them again at a higher price. "It started as a hobby" she said. "But then I quickly started to make money and I spent more time buying and selling things until I started to earn a lot of money."

She had always planned to go to university but she was making so much money that she soon changed her plans. She preferred not to spend three years studying to get a good job because she was already earning a lot of money. "I think university life would be fun but I believe there will be enough time for me to have fun in the future" she said.

When she won the competition, she couldn't believe it. She hadn't even heard of the competition before. She was very happy and she felt that she had done something that none of her friends had ever done.

Now she is planning to find one or two people to work for her in the next few weeks as there is too much for her to do on her own. Also, she thinks it will be good to have some company during the day in the office because it can be a bit boring being her own boss.

14. What problem did Sophia have when she was a child?
 - A. Her family didn't have much money.
 - B. Her parents didn't want her to have nice things.
 - C. Her friends laughed at her because she was poor.
15. What does Sophia say about the first time she sold something?
 - A. It was quite difficult.
 - B. She became rich with the first thing she sold.
 - C. She did it just for fun.
16. Sophia believes that she will
 - A. go to university when she is older.
 - B. be sorry that she didn't go to university.
 - C. still enjoy life when she's a bit older.
17. What did Sophia think about winning the competition?
 - A. She knew that she was going to win it.
 - B. She felt very special.
 - C. She didn't understand why she had won it.
18. What is Sophia planning to do next?
 - A. find a new boss
 - B. look for staff
 - C. move to a new office

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Camping

Camping is a great (19)..... to spend a holiday. You can enjoy nature and have a (20)..... at the same time. If you go camping far from the city, you must remember to bring everything you need with you.

First, you need a tent and a sleeping bag. Also a small backpack in which you can (21)..... water, some clothes and something to eat on day trips. Be very careful with things you eat. Don't eat something if you don't know what it is! Finally, it's useful to have a (22)..... of the area you are going to. It can help you if you get lost.

When you go camping, there are also some rules you must follow. For example, if you want to make a campfire make (23)..... that you make your fire well away from tents, grasses or trees. Also always remember to (24)..... your rubbish in the bins and not leave it behind.

- | | | | |
|-----|----------|----------|-----------|
| 19. | A. plan | B. path | C. way |
| 20. | A. stuff | B. rest | C. tour |
| 21. | A. carry | B. move | C. travel |
| 22. | A. menu | B. kit | C. map |
| 23. | A. safe | B. sure | C. right |
| 24. | A. let | B. throw | C. fall |

PART 4 Questions 16-20

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Con nghe bài theo link sau:

<https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YqIutYavNeYMX7HjUT0FQLZ8vPAXAYQV/view>

Link dự phòng: <https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c5Xk5z42kK0&t=33s> (13:25 đến 19:20)

- 16 You will hear a woman talking to her friend about her new car. Why did she sell her last car?
 - A It was old.
 - B It couldn't be repaired.
 - C It was slow.

- 17 You will hear two friends talking about the man's future plans. What is the man going to do?
 - A learn a language
 - B do sports
 - C get a job

- 18 You will hear a couple talking about a video. What's the video of?
 - A a birthday party
 - B a summer holiday
 - C a swimming competition

- 19 You will hear a woman calling a friend. What's her problem?
 - A She got lost.
 - B She didn't call Harry.
 - C She is going to be late.

- 20 You will hear a woman talking to her friend about a present. What did she get?
 - A shoes
 - B clothes
 - C jewellery

I. Circle the correct answer.

0. I wasn't strong enough to _____ that mountain.

- ☒ A. climb B. forge C. chirp D. lose

1. We are excited to visit a(n) _____ city from 1000 years ago.

- A. busy B. ancient C. curved D. path

2. Drivers should always watch the _____ on the street.

- A. mountains B. traffic lights C. fields D. rivers

3. Patients were anxious when the _____ had a power cut.

- A. hospital B. office building C. traffic light D. forest

4. The club rewarded him for scoring a(n) _____ goal last night.

- A. peaceful B. narrow C. incredible D. busy

5. We forgot to bring water bottles, so we took the water from a _____.

- A. path B. river C. shade D. roar

II. Rearrange the following sentences.

0. escape / that / Did / zebra / from / the zoo?

⇒ Did that zebra escape from the zoo?

1. the most / have watched / amazing / movie / I / of the year.

⇒ _____.

2. didn't / Many students / school / to / yesterday. / go

⇒ _____.

3. There / cars / in / were / fewer / the past.

⇒ _____.

4. an / Some of us / experienced / last week. / optical illusion (ảo ảnh)

⇒ _____.